
          

 
 

Memorandum of Understanding between Porter County Sheriff’s Office  
and Porter County Board of Health 

 
This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) has been entered into by and between Porter County Sheriff’s 
Office and the Porter County Board of Health.  It is intended to memorialize and document certain mutual 
understandings and agreements reached, intended to facilitate joint collaboration in advancing the jointly held 
mission of promoting and protecting the health and wellbeing of the citizens of Porter County.  To that end, 
the Porter County Board of Health by and through the Health Department and Porter County Sheriff’s Office 
have agreed as follows: 
 

1.  The Porter County Board of Health by and through the Health Department agrees to provide funding 
assistance to the Porter County Sheriff’s Office for Mental Health Consultant Dr. Dennis Shelby in the 
amount of $10,000.00.  Services are for the 2024 calendar year. 

 
2. The Porter County Sheriff’s office agrees that Dr. Dennis Shelby’s services will not only be for the 

Sheriff’s Office, but for all the public safety personnel in Porter County. 
 

3. Porter County Health Department shall remit payment within forty-five days of receipt of an invoice for 
services. 
 

4. The Porter County Sheriff’s Office will be responsible for scheduling the mental health and training of 
public safety personnel and the civilian employees who perform the support services for public safety. 
 

 
This MOU having been adopted by these Parties and acknowledged by the signatures contained hereon. 
 
Porter County Sheriff Office    Porter County Health Department 
 
Signature: ___________________________  Signature: ____________________________ 
 
Title: _______________________________  Title: ________________________________ 
 
Date: _______________________________  Date: ________________________________   
  

 


